
From: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/26/2014 10:35:38 AM
Subject: FW: Thank you

Attachments: HowSSS.pdf
Gov draft to Wendy Spencer for Austin.docx

I trust you would prefer I see this through.
 
From: Timothy Ervolina [mailto:timothy.ervolina@uwasc.org] 

Sent: Friday, September 26, 2014 9:45 AM

To: Smith, Austin

Cc: Caitlin Carey; Channon Hanna

Subject: Thank you
 
Austin, thanks for taking time out to meet with us yesterday about the Self-Sufficiency Standard. We are 
excited about the possibility of a partnership with Governor Haley to add this tool to our joint efforts on 
economic self-sufficiency for South Carolina's families. I have attached a summary of how some other states 
have used it. 
 
 I have also attached some draft language for Governor Haley's letter to CNCS supporting the AmeriCorps 
match funding. Thank you for your help in shepherding this through. Christian, as I am sure you know, serves 
on the Commission currently, so if you think we should channel this through him, just let me know. 
 
Thanks again for your help--and don't hesitate to call if you need anything. My cell is 803.622.9176.

Timothy Ervolina /  President /  United Way Association of South Carolina
400 Arbor Lake Dr. Suite B500 Columbia SC 29223  /  tel: +1 803.753.7358 /  cell: +1 803.622.9176
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